
Absolutely
No

Plastic Bags
All recyclables must be loose, 

unbagged and placed in 
recycling containers. 

Effective January 1, 2018, recyclables (other than shredded 
paper) cannot be picked up if they are in a plastic bag.

Enclosed with this flyer is a self-adhesive recycling label  
that you can place on a garbage can or other container 
that you want to use for recyclables.  Alternatively, you can  
purchase a plastic recycling bin at the Town Clerk’s office.


